
                                                                                                                         

  

                 
 
 

 
Offering Thru December 

Church Goal $16,000.00 

Received to date $9,458.55 
 

 

 

If anyone lost jewelry at the Ladies’ Christmas Extravaganza 

inquire in the church office 

  

VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION DINNER JANUARY 7th  @ 5:00 PM RSVP  

BY JANUARY 2ND   SPOUSES WELCOME  

RSVP by January 2nd by signing up in the Church Office, calling the church, or 

by emailing the church at office@fbcdadeville.com 

 

 

New Ladies Bible study beginning January 17th at 5:45 pm every Wednesday.  

We will be studying the book of Ephesians. This study will be led by Elizabeth 

Hindman and Cree Atkins. 

 

 

   

 
         

  

 

 

 

 

 
SUNDAY MORNING                      10:00                          December 31, 2023 

Prelude 

Welcome & Announcements                                                         Dr. Ben Hayes 

Opening Celebration    

Congregation                                        Holy Is The Lord 

                     In The Presence Of Jehovah 

Prayer 

Children’s Message      

                                                            Goodness of God 

                                                              In Christ Alone 

                    

Offertory Prayer 

Message in Song 

Message                                       New Year, New Beginning       Dr. Ben Hayes                              

                                                               Numbers 29:1-6 

 

Invitation                                                  Just As I Am  

                                                              Thank You Lord 
  

*Children’s Worship Activity Kits are available in the foyer. 

 

SUNDAY EVENING 

 

NO ACTIVITIES 
 

 

WEDNESDAY ACTIVITIES                                       January 3, 2023 
 

6:00                  Bible Study/Prayer Meeting  Nursery available ages 0-3 

7:00                   Choir Rehearsal 

 

 

 

   

 Church Office will be Closed 

Monday Jan. 1st  & Tuesday January 2nd 

 

 

2024 Gaither Homecoming Alaska 

Cruise informational meeting 

immediately following January 14th  

Worship Service in Pat White 

classroom for ANYONE who may be 

interested 

mailto:office@fbcdadeville.com


 

  

 

 

 

  

  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

    

 

Monthly Budget Needs                           $78,178.65 

Receipts for December         $83,453.75 

            Receipts for Vision 2026                         $347,394.40 
 

Paid nursery worker needed! Contact the office if interested. 

 
Nursery workers are desperately needed!!! 

 

 

To Gather for Worship Online 
LiveStream: www.fbcdadeville.com/livestream 

www.facebook.com/FirstBaptistChurchDadeville/ 

Youtube: https://youtu.be/NofBYNG8qkQ 
 

 

 

 

 

On Call Rotation for Pastors/Hospital Visitation 

December 31- Jan. 6         Dr. Ben Hayes: Hospital Visitation Monday 

January 7-13        Hunter Baker: Hospital Visitation Tuesday 

January13-20   Charlie Kuykendall: Hospital Visitation Thursday 

Pastor on Call   Hospital Visitation Friday, Saturday & Sunday 
 

First Baptist Church Dadeville 

Mailing: PO Box 308  Dadeville 36853 

178 Tallassee St.                            256-825-6232 

Email: office@fbcdadeville.com              web: fbcdadeville.com 
 

Senior Pastor: Dr. Ben Hayes           bhayes@fbcdadeville.com 

Minister of Music & Sr. Adults:  Charlie Kuykendall      charlie@fbcdadeville.com  

Music Technologist: Austin Glass           aglass@fbcdadeville.com        

Minister of Children & Families: 

Minister of Youth: Hunter Baker                                     hbaker@fbcdadeville.com 

Secretary               office@fbcdadeville.com  

Financial Secretary                                                              fbcdadeville@gmail.com 

Deacon Chairman: Mark McCutcheon  

https://youtu.be/NofBYNG8qkQ

